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WELLINGTON, NEW ZEALAND 

PRESS RELEASE 

Registration of Indian Students abroad 

 

As you may be aware, Ministry of External Affairs, Government of 

India has been running a portal  called ‘MADAD’ where Indian 

students studying or planning to study abroad or Indian nationals 

residing abroad may register themselves and provide their course / 

contact details so that they can easily reach High Commission of India in 

case of any difficulty or grievance while residing abroad.  

 

This also makes it easy for the High Commission of India, Wellington to 

reach out to Indian students and other Indian nationals in case of any 

crisis, natural calamity, etc.     

 

All Indian students studying in New Zealand are therefore urged to go 

to www.madad.gov.in  and register themselves on the MADAD portal.  
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